
Thatôs it - we have less than a week till school is over 
for 2017 so this is our last Newsletter. 
Our roll has continued to grow throughout this year so 
we will be starting 2018 with two new classes making 
a total of 10.     We end this year by saying goodbye to 
Mrs Colleen Gulliver who has been the E3 teacher 
and we wish her well at her new school. 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to offer our 
sincerest thanks to all the people who give so freely of 
their time to help our school community.   We truly 
appreciate all that you do for the school and look 
forward to your continued support in 2018. 
 

School closes for this year at noon on Wednesday 
20th December, school buses will be running at that 
time.  
 

Kia Ora Koutou       December 14th 

PHRASE OF THE WEEK  

 

Mere Kirihimete. 
 

Merry Christmas. 

 

 

Open for Enrolments  
 

The school office will be open 

Thursday 25th & Friday 26th January 2018 

9 a.m. to 12 p.m. 
 

SCHOOL STARTS TUESDAY 30th January 2018 

The Kapa haka Group looked absolutely fantastic in 

their costumes when they performed at the 

Prizegiving Ceremony held yesterday.    The singing 

and dancing was performed to perfection and we 

are also proud of the talent they displayed.  

Congratulations to all the students who earned tickets 
in the playground this week for displaying our school 
expectations RESPECT for SELF, OTHERS and 
ENVIRONMENT.  Well done to these students and 
teacher aide who won prizes in the ticket draw on 
Monday morning.  
 
 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

DECEMBER: 
 

Friday 15th  -     Water Fun Day $5 per child. 
Wed 20th  -     Last Day - School closes at noon. 
   

END OF YEAR WATER FUN DAY  

This year both syndicates have decided again that 

we will not be having an end of year trip.   As an 

alternative we are going to have a water fun day on 

Friday 15th . 

The cost per child is $5 which is to be paid at the 

school office.  

We are hiring two water slides and a bouncy castle, 

plus bubbles.   Children will be able to come to 

school in mufti.  We suggest that they wear shorts 

and t -shirt, and have a change of clothes to get 

into at the end of the day.    They will need proper 

swimwear if they are going in the school pool.  

Children will be allowed to bring water guns and 

water balloons to school but it will be their 

responsibility to look after them.    
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

P T A MEAL DEALS  
 

The PTA are very happy to offer another $5 Meal 

Deal .   There will be three surprise items in the 

meal deal this time as well as the usual sausage and 

bread., a total of four items each.   Please make 

sure that your children order before school at the 

office.  

The PTA will also have the following items on sale 

throughout the day between 10:00am and 2:00pm.  
 

Potato Chips/small chocolate bar/Ice Blocks = 50c  

Biscuits/Cake/Water/Juice = $1.00  

Calciyums/Moosies/Sausage & Bread = $1.50  

Sugar Free Coke Cans = $2.00    

                           

                            

 

HAVE A SAFE AND VERY  

HAPPY HOLIDAYS.  

SEE YOU ALL BACK HERE ON 

TUESDAY 30th JANUARY 2018.  

PRIDE AWARDS  

 

PRIDE awards were recently held at the Putaruru 
Plaza Theatre.   These awards take a lot of hard work 
and commitment to achieve.      
Congratulations to Rachel, Connar, Paris, Montana, 
Bridie and Caleb who all earned their Silver Pride 
Award. 
Congratulations to Kara, Kiri, Cathleena, Casey and 
Jorja who all earned their Gold Pride Award. 
We are very proud of you all. 
 

AFTER SCHOOL/HOLIDAY PROGRAMME  

We are pleased to advise we will be 
opening an afterschool/holiday 
programme at Putaruru Primary 
School starting on Tuesday 30th 
January 2018.    
Hours will be 3:00pm till 5:30pm.    
Please contact Margaret on 
Mobile: 021 083 62799 or  
Email: mchapman@kidsrock.net.nz 
for an Enrolment Form. 


